
Taranaki Regional Council  
decision on Proposed Coastal  
Plan for Taranaki 
In accordance with the requirements of Schedule 1 of the Resource 
Management Act 1991, the Taranaki Regional Council gives notice that, at its 
meeting on 1 October 2019, it made a decision on submissions to the Proposed 
Coastal Plan for Taranaki.

Submitters have 30 working days from service of the Council’s decision in which 
to lodge an appeal with the Environment Court. The requirements for lodging 
an appeal with the Environment Court and for serving notice of the appeal on 
other parties are set out in the Resource Management (Forms, Fees  
& Procedures) Regulations 2003. 

The Council’s decision document will be available for inspection at all public 
libraries in the Taranaki region.

Copies of the decision document and the revised version of the Proposed 
Coastal Plan for Taranaki will also be available on request from the Taranaki 
Regional Council at 47 Cloten Road, Stratford and on the Taranaki Regional 
Council’s website www.trc.govt.nz/coastal-plan-review-2/

B G Chamberlain  
Chief Executive 
Taranaki Regional Council
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